
  

 

Telford & Wrekin Council  Off Street Parking Places Order 2018 – Southwater Multi-Storey Car Park 

NOTICE is hereby given that Borough of Telford & Council known as Telford & Wrekin Council, in exercise of its enabling powers 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, has made the Telford & Wrekin Council Off Street Parking Places Order 2018 – 
Southwater Multi-Storey Car Park.  
The Order will provide a public parking place at Southwater Multi-storey Car Park.    
1. This order will come into effect on Thursday 7th March 2019. 
2.The order shall introduce arrangements for use of the Parking Places, introduce parking charges for use of the Parking Places, 
introduce parking permits and season tickets for use within the Parking Place and introduce excess charges for contravention of the 
Order.  
3.Motor vehicles with a weight greater than 4.5 tonnes unladen and with a height exceeding 1.9 metres, except for a Public Service 
Vehicle and Emergency Vehicles, will be restricted from entering and using the Parking Place.   
4.This order introduces the following parking charges for use of the specified Parking Places 24 hours a day on every day of the year:  

Schedule One – Charge 

Southwater Multi-Storey Car 
Park 

Monday to Saturday 
8am to 5pm 

 
Up to 1 hour 

£1.10 

 
Up to 2 hours 

£1.60 

 
Up to 3 hours 

£2.20 

 
Up to 4 hours 

£3.00 

 
Up to 5 hours 

 

 
£4.00 

 
5 Hours or more 

£6.00 

 
Monday to Sunday 
5pm to 8am 

- £1.00 

 
Sunday 8am to 5pm 

 
 

£1.00 

Lost Ticket Charge Monday to 
Sunday - all 

hours 
£6.00 

 

Schedule Two – Season Ticket Charges 

Southwater Multi-Storey Car 
Park 

 

 

Monthly 
5 days 

Monday to Friday 
£40 

Monthly 
7 days 

Monday to 
Sunday 

£50 

Quarterly 
7 days 

Monday to 
Sunday 

£135 

Half Year 
7 days 

Monday to 
Sunday 

£240 

Annual 
5 days 

Monday to Friday 
£380 

Annual 
7 days 

Monday to 
Sunday 

£420 

Full details can be examined at Telford and Wrekin Council, Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way, Telford, TF3 4NT, during normal 
office hours or online at www.telford.gov.uk/tro 

Any persons wishing to question the validity of the Order or of any of its provisions on the grounds that it or they are not within the 
powers conferred by the Act, or that any requirements of the Act or of any instrument made under the Act have not been complied 
with, that person may within 6 weeks from the date on which the Order is made, apply for that purpose to the High Court. 
Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, Procurement & Commissioning, 07/03/2019 
TWC LP 02101 
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